
HALLOWEEN is Coming! 
What will happen on Halloween at STEAM? First, Halloween 
is a half day of school. Students are invited to wear a costume 
to school on this day. We will parade through the school. We 
will also celebrate in the classroom by having a special snack. I 
would like to make a mix of treats (think trail mix), allowing 
students to choose what they would like to have in their “mix”. 
I am hoping each student will share something to add to the 
mix. Please send this in by Weds October 30. NO NUTS and NO 
SESAME, please. (Some ideas: tiny Oreos, pretzels, plain M&Ms, skittles, 
jelly bellies,  Hershey kisses, animal crackers, Swedish fish, whoppers, 
starbursts, junior mints, sour patch kids, starbursts, teddy grahams, …) 
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Fall Fun in our  
Classroom. 

What’s been happening in October?   

We’ve been reading lots of fall stories, including Creepy Carrots, a class favorite! We moved dirt into 

our pollinator garden and we planted both seeds and perennials. We have celebrated birthdays and 

we made donuts! We have also enjoyed the beautiful weather. In the classroom I have noticed that 

students are beginning to work carefully on projects and they are using materials in ways that show 

how much they have learned in the short time we have been together. Thank you for meeting with 

me during the Parent Teacher Conference season. I enjoyed seeing you and sharing your child’s 

progress with you! Note: Please send some INSIDE shoes and OUTSIDE boots/shoes each day. Fall 

mud season is around the corner and OUTSIDE shoes/boots will remain in the hallway. 


